
 
 

St John’s School Library is pleased to offer a special program! Celebrate your child’s birthday, baptismal 
birthday or half birthday by donating a book in their honor to the school library. Your birthday child will be 
recognized during chapel and presented with the book donated on their behalf. That book can go home to be 
read by your child and then returned to the library to be enjoyed by all. Children will receive a book donor 
certificate and have their picture featured in the weekly newsletter.  
 
How does this happen? 

• Fill out the Birthday Book Club form (bottom). 
• Submit the form with a donation of $10 or more to the School Office. 
• We will order the book and get it ready to be added to our school library. 
• Your child will be presented with the book and a donor certificate at a 

chapel service. 
 
Do I choose the book? 

Books are selected on the needs of our library and your child’s reading interests. Simply list their favorite 
book topic or book series on the form and a book will be chosen to match those interests. If you have a 
specific book you would like donated to our library, please make your request one month in advance so 
we can purchase the book. 
NOTE: All books must be “approved” for our school library. 

 
 

 
 
 
Parent/Donor Name _____________________________ Phone: _____________________________ 
 
 
Donated amount:  $___________     Email: ______________________________ 
 
 
Donated in Honor of _______________________________   Grade ______ 

(Student’s Name) 
 
Mark the occasion (list date): 
 Birthday: ____________________ 

 Half Birthday: ___________________ 

 Baptismal Birthday: ______________________ 

 Other special recognition _________________________ 
 
Please list your child’s reading interest or book series … or list a specific book title: 
 
 
 
 
 


